STATE OF
COLORADO

Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us>

Inspection Report and Cost Estimate Update - Keeling Pit - M-1991-081

Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us>
To: Sam Matthew <samlaveta@yahoo.com>

Hi Sam,

Mon, Apr 29, 2024 at 1:34 PM

Thank you again for addressing all of the concerns in the inspection report in such a timely fashion. Per our phone
conversation, we will not require the gps/coordinates at this time, but as a reminder, mining any further north or east is not
advised. The Division considers the inspection problems cited in the Division's Inspection Report for the January 11, 2024

inspection of the Keeling Pit, abated.

Have a great day,

E @ COLORADO
44
Department of Natural Resources

Amber M. Gibson

Environmental Protection Specialist
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
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